
From: Alice Carr   
Sent: 14 February 2023 13:20 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/2022/0011 Land East of Pelham substation, Maggots End, Manuden 
 
Good afternoon Leanna 

 

MAG have no comments to raise from a highways perspective.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Alice Carr 
Senior Planner 
MAG 

  
   

  
 

    
 




